
Our honorable Director, Dr. A Garg, marked his presence at the panel discussion, in Elets 22nd 

World Education Summit & Awards 2021, on the topic “The Future of Higher Education in 

India” on 17 December 2021 in New Delhi. He shared his valuable views among the CEOs of 

renowned brands, Vice-Chancellors, and Directors of various Universities & Colleges. 

KIET Group of Institutions has received one more Award ‘Most Promising Management 

Institute in India’ in recognition of the Institute’s exemplary contribution to the Education Sector 

during the 22nd World Education Summit-2021 (17-18 Dec’21) organized by Elets 

Technomedia Pvt. Ltd. It is indeed a proud moment for all of us to be recognized as one of the 

pioneers in the Education Sector.  

 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 


